
 

Please find some information and images linking to 

Children’s Mental Health Week this week, including 

ways you can support your child when they are feeling 

anxious or worried.    

 

We hope these images help you in supporting your 

children and yourselves during these difficult time.  

The final page has other online resources that are  

available to you.  

 

 




























